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 Board Audit Committee Report for 2007-2008 School Year 
    Mr. John Nail 
    Mr. Lee Tucker 
 

 
Board Audit Committee Members John Nail and Lee Tucker will report on their June 
meeting with auditors during the 2007-2008 Audit Exit Interview.  The meeting was 
conducted by auditors from J. E. Vance and Company and was also attended by 
Superintendent Randy McCoy and Finance Director Linda Pannell.    
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